STEPHEN P. LUCE, Sheriff

KnoxX COUNTY SHERIFF'S DEPARTMENT
P.O. Box 1669
Vincennes. Indiana 47391
812-882-7660
Fax: 812-885-2526

Joe Pohrer

Pauly Jail Building Company
17515 Bataan Court
Noblesville, Indiana 46062

Dear Joe, January 14, 2008

I want to take the time to let you know how wonderful our new facility is here at Knox
County. Going from a 48 bed facility to a 225 bed facility in June of 2007 was definitely
an experience the Knox County Sheriffs’ Department will never forget. Having Pauly
Jail Building Company involved in the project from the beginning is one of a few factors
that have made this transition positive for Knox County.

Pauly’s experience in jail building shows before the project begun, during, and after.
Every time I needed information pertaining to Pauly’s involvement the information was
presented in a timely manner. I feel that your leadership and direction helped me and my
staff during transition periods. I appreciate the time Pauly Jail Building Company spent
with me in the pre-stages of building our project. Our plus 50,000 square foot project has
been positive to our community because of your knowledge in building jail facilities.
Pauly played a major role in allowing our project to be finished on time and under
budget. B -

I would like to THANK YOU and everyone at Pauly Jail for a positive experience during
construction of the Knox County Jail. As the Sheriff of Knox County, I would
recommend Paul Jail Building Company for future projects. Their dedication and
experience proves why they are the leaders in jail construction and planning.

Sincerely,
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Sheriff Stephen P. Luce



